31 India st, Edinburgh 3

16th August, 1976.

Dear Steve,

Thank you for your letter and sending the photos. I used the one from Monitor 1 for the article and its quite possible that we may use the 'Installation' at third Eye for the Sac annual reportthough the final decision remains with director. I am pushing video hard as being the most interesting thing that they have done this year.

Sorry that I was nt he when you and Jane were up. I hope it went OK. I am documenting Dan Flavin's work at the moment with Lindsey, which is nt too exciting from my point of view. Then, for the next fortneight I shall be tied up with the Film Festival. The Avant-garde event should be great.

Hope you got your contract for Lanchester. I met someone from Foundation there yesterday and made a point of singing your praises!

Hope to see you soon. Regards to Jane.

Kamone